












December 19, 2019




NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF CARTHAGE
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
JANUARY 21, 2020
6:30 P.M.


Notice is hereby given that the Carthage Board of Commissioners have scheduled a Public Hearing during the Regular meeting on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the McDonald Building located at 207 McReynolds Street in Carthage.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to discuss a possible text amendment that would eliminate “Conditional Use Districts” from the Development Ordinances. The Town adopted an amendment allowing “Conditional Zoning” several months ago. “Conditional Use Districts,” are no longer required. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Anyone with any questions regarding the proposed text amendment may call the Municipal Building during regular business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at 910-947-2331. 



						Dorothy Dutton, Town Clerk




